REC'D JUN 13 2022

BOARD OF LISTERS
Town of Weston
P.O. Box 98
Town Office Building
Weston, Vermont 05161
802-824-4449

Warning Notice — Grand List Abstract Lodging

The Weston Board of Listers will meet at the Weston Town Office on Thursday, June 16,
2022, at 10:45 PM to discuss and approve changes in valuation occurring from April 1, 2021
to March 31, 2022 — “...as of April 1, 2022."

Most changes in valuation result from new construction, although there can be other
reasons for changes. After changes are discussed and approved, the Listers will “lodge” the
Grand List with the Town Clerk for the tax year 2022, and send notices of changes in
valuation to affected property holders.

The meeting is open to the public.



